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 No.  10 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
 
Ms J Carney to Minister for Infrastructure and Transport 
 

 
 

Darwin City Waterfront - Roads Maintenance 
 
1. What amount has been put aside for the repair and maintenance of the roads leading in and out 

of the site? 
 
 
 
ANSWER 
 
McMinn Street access to the Darwin City Waterfront site will be upgraded to take account of the 
increased traffic generated by the development of the site. 
 
This work will be undertaken in conjunction with the provision of headworks to the site boundary as 
provided for under the Territory obligations and will extend to the Bennett Street intersection. 
 
Under the terms of the Community Infrastructure Project Delivery Deed, the developer will upgrade 
the existing Mavie Street consistent with the standard required by the Darwin City Council. 
 
Traffic on all roads leading in and out of the site will be subject to legal load restrictions and will be 
maintained in accordance with usual arrangements from the maintenance budget. 


